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Comments: I urge you to not approve this proposed expansion of Holland Lake Lodge as it is not in the best

interest of the public, will detrimentally change the character of Holland Lake and could potentially harm

threatened and endangered species in the Swan Valley. It is shocking to me that the Forest Service did not

realize that this proposal would nearly double the acreage of the lodge's special use permit until that was pointed

out by concerned citizens. What other things have you overlooked as you vetted this proposal?

 

Our family has been lucky enough to score campsite 24 in the Bay Loop of the Holland Lake campground and

had a memorable stay. It saddens me how that experience would be lessoned by the development of employee

housing adjacent to three of the best lakefront campsites in Montana.

 

This proposal strikes me of yet another wealthy corporation profiting off of our public lands while excluding the

public and diminishing the experience. Our family won't be able to afford to stay at this fancy new mega resort

and our visits to Holland Lake will be tainted by the hordes of wealthy tourists who will flock to the lodge and

crowd the lake. Please hold the line, protect our natural resources and don't approve this expansion.


